
Dear 5th Grade Family,

Welcome to the 5th Grade! We would like to offer our congratulations to
you and to your family for successfully completing the 4th grade. To ensure we
will have a successful year, each student needs the following items for fifth
grade (to be replenished throughout the year):
⬜ 1 sturdy pencil box

⬜ 1 pack highlighters (pink, yellow, green, blue, orange)

⬜ Pencils and Pens(Blue or Black Only)

⬜ 1 pack whiteboard markers (Please blue and/or black)

⬜ Whiteboard eraser or sock (used as whiteboard eraser)

⬜ 2 wide-ruled composition books (math, writer’s notebook)

⬜ 3 wide-ruled spiral notebook (Language Arts, Science, Social Studies)

⬜ 1 eraser (not the end of the pencil kind)

⬜ One set of colored pencils

⬜ 3 regular folders

⬜ Scissors

⬜ Glue sticks

⬜Wired Headphones/Earbuds (please no wireless headphones)

⬜Mouse for computer

In class, we need the following suggested donation items…

✔ Wide-ruled lined paper
✔ Kleenex
✔ #2 Ticonderoga pencils (These sharpen the best.)
✔ Glue sticks
✔ Expo markers
✔ Disinfecting wipes
✔ black Sharpies
✔ card stock paper (white and colored)
✔ Post-it notes
✔ hand sanitizer

Please save this note on your refrigerator and when you see a great sale, use this
checklist to help you get ready for the 5thgrade. Please bring these supplies on the first
day of school.

Your child’s fifth grade teachers


